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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RE: REQUESTING FOR THE PERMANENT AND ALTERNATE REPRESENTATIVES
FOR BENB WQMA GOVERNING BOARD

1 message

Ma. Kimberly Evora <kimberly_evora@emb.gov.ph> Tue, Nov 8, 2022 at 10:25 AM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: kathryn tupasi <kathryn_tupasi@emb.gov.ph>, jane dumenden <jane_dumenden@emb.gov.ph>

Good day,

The requested permanent and alternate representatives from your office to the Bacuit-El Nido Bay WQMA is intended
for the DENR 4B (MIMAROPA Region Office) as indicated in DENR Administrative
Order No. 2021-44 (please see
attached DAO).

We would like to suggest if your representative can be one from PENRO Palawan or CENRO Taytay and from your
regional office.  As indicated from the provided template letter, your reply
letter will be addressed to the Regional
Director of EMB MIMAROPA.

Thank you and stay safe.

Best Regards,   
   
Ma. Kimberly Evora   
Technical Staff, Environmental Monitoring and Enforcement Division   
Environmental Management Bureau - MIMAROPA Region
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